
  

From: Michelle Gauthier < >  

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 10:01 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]218 McMurchy - opposition to requested variances 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hello, My name is Michelle Gauthier and I live at 3 Chesterfield Road, Brampton, Ontario, L6W 

1L1.  It has come to my attention that 218 McMurchy has requested a number of variances.  I am 

writing to express my strong opposition to this request.  They are not appropriate for a mature 

neighborhood and will only result in further deterioration of the vibrant community surrounding this 

address.  This would be a precedent setting variance and the entire community is mindful of 

this.  Please do the right thing and maintain our mature neighborhoods.  Regards Michelle 

 

 

From: Michelle Gauthier < >  

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 2:41 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]218 McMurchy - opposition to requested variances 

 

Yes I provide my consent.  My address is in the correspondance. 

 

 

 


